
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Hildebrand 
Director 

Riverside Office  4080 Lemon Street, 12th Floor Desert Office  77-588 El Duna Court, Suite H 
P.O. Box 1409, Riverside, California 92502-1409 Palm Desert, California  92211 

(951) 955-3200  Fax  (951) 955-1811 (760) 863-8277  Fax  (760) 863-7555 
 

“Planning Our Future…  Preserving Our Past” 
 

REVISED Agency Notice of Preparation of a Draft 
Environmental Impact Report 

 
DATE:  November 30, 2022 
 
TO: Responsible/Trustee Agencies/Interested Parties 
 
A Notice of Preparation (NOP) for the proposed Thousand Palms Warehouse project (GPA 220004, CZ 2200013, 
and PPT 220022) was distributed for public review on November 29, 2022.  A revised NOP is being circulated with 
additional detail regarding the proposed Project, including exhibits depicting the proposed Project’s location and 
design.  The original NOP distributed on November 29, 2022 has been withdrawn.  Copies of the revised NOP and 
associated exhibits are attached.  The public comment period for the Project’s NOP will conclude on January 6, 2023.   
 
For further information regarding this project please contact Project Planner Russell Brady at (951) 955-3025 or email 
at rbrady@rivco.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
RIVERSIDE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

 
_____________________ 
Russell Brady, Project Planner for John Hildebrand, Planning Director 
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